5. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

5.1 Ferrymead Bridge Enhancement

This deputation was deferred to the Board's next meeting.

5.2 Aranoni Track, Sumner

Mike Inder, a resident of Aranoni Track, addressed the Board requesting the Board's support in seeking Council assistance to upgrade and maintain Aranoni Track and its stormwater drainage. Mike Inder, on behalf of local residents, stated that local residents thought that the Council should take over the legal responsibility for the track, thus formalising its use as a public right-ofway.

The Board decided:

- 1. That a request for service be made for maintenance on the Zigzag.
- 2. To request a report from staff outlining the Council's current responsibility on the upkeep of the stormwater and information on the process for changing the ownership of the private track.